Planning
Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices
High Street
Epping
CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,

Proposed development of North Weald Golf Club

There is a significant need for additional housing in North Weald Bassett. I do sympathise that people could lose their existing views and privacy if some of the suggested sites are delivered hence why I support this one as it offers more and is in a self-contained location. If we can also find solutions to ensure that the motorway networks are improved that will be fantastic.

There is a necessity for a development of this calibre in North Weald Bassett so surely it is better to start to meet that need by selecting the right site when it matters most.

Yours sincerely,

MISS STACEY DODSWARTY

